Mission permanente de l'État du Qatar auprès de l'Office des Nations-Unies à Genève



الوفسد الدانسم لدولة قطسر لدى مكتب الأمم التحدة جنيست

Ref. 3504-012

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva, presents its compliments to the Secretary General of the United Nations (Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights), and wishes to follow-up on its Verbal note 3500-012 dated October 22nd 2012 – in which the Permanent Mission attached a copy of the Letter of Credential for the State of Qatar delegation to the the Consideration of the State of Qatar's second periodic report (CAT/C/QAT/2), scheduled to take place on November 5th & 6th 2012, and has the honor to inform that the Qatar National Human Rights Committee (QNHRC) will also participate at the aforementioned meetings, and will be represented by the following delegates:-

- His Excellency Dr. Mohamed Bin Saif AL KUWARI
 Member
 National Human Rights Committee (NHRC)
- 2. His Excellency, Sheikh Mohammed AL-THANI
 Public relations researcher
 National Human Rights Committee (NHRC)

The Permanent Mission of the State of Qatar avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary General of the United Nations (Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights) in Geneva, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, October 23rd 2012

Office of the Secretary General United Nations Office at Geneva Palais des Nations — Fax # 022 917 9017 - 022 917 9008

Cc: Mme Adele Quist

Email: <u>aquist@ohchr.org</u> **Fax #**: 022-917 90 52

Cc: United Nations Security - Fax no. +41 22 917 0494

D.A. &

Tél. 022 798 85 00 - Fax: 022 791 04 85 - E-mail: mission.qatar@ties.itu.int